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Managing Your Career Over a Lifetime with Ron Wade 

One of the best things about the 

profession of pharmacy is the 

versatility that our degree gives us. 

Alumni Ron Wade, RPh is one of 

those pharmacists who has had a 

fruitful career and would love to 

share his experiences with you. 

Key points discussed include 

career path, when/why you should 

look for a new job, developing 

valuable skill sets, predicting the future so your career keeps up and more!  

For those who were unable to attend the latest webinar hosted by Ron Wade and the 

Foundation’s Leadership Development Committee, please click on the link here for the 

full video recording. 
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AmazonSmile 

This year from April 1st to June 

30th, the Foundation has raised 

$86.23 through AmazonSmile. 

Since starting AmazonSmile, we 

have raised $1348.94! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Recruitment Dinner 

Friday, February 3rd 2023 

Stockton Golf and Country Club 

 

Tom & Andy Stout 1000 

Saturday, April 15th, 2023 

Woodbridge Golf Country Club 
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The Whitney Family Endowed 
California Scholarship 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Jade Bautista! 

Jade is a remarkable Brother whose 

passion and dedication for 

independent community pharmacy 

has been recognized as exemplary. 

Presented this year by Awards 

Committee Chair, Michelle Ito, this 

$2,500 scholarship is presented 

annually at a Fall Alpha Psi Alumni-

Active event to a pharmacy student 

showing commitment to 

independent community practice in 

California after graduation. 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

As we near the end of the year, the 

Foundation would like to thank all 

the donors that have contributed to 

making the Foundation successful. 

With your help, the Foundation can 

devote our time and resources to 

developing leaders in our fraternity 

and the field of pharmacy. We wish 

everyone a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M593E1BvVts&ab_channel=AlphaPsiFoundation
https://smile.amazon.com/?ref_=smi_ge_rl_rd_gw
http://www.alphapsifoundation.net/

